
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

  
 

  

IESO Engagement 

From: Ng, Jeffrey
Sent: July 19, 2021 2:46 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Cc: Leith, Dean 
Subject: Regional Electricity Planning in North/East Sudbury Public Engagement - Question 

Hello, 

I was part of the public engagement webinar today.  I had asked the question/comment: 

 Any plans to bring a redundant feeder to communities to support hospital developments? CSA Z32 (health care 
standard) has a requirement for dual feeders (one redundant or 50%/50% capacity) to support the hospital. 

 Stable power has been a concern in the community for which this development is being planned for 
Moosonee/Moose Factory in the WAHA area. 

Thank you, 
Jeffrey 

Jeffrey Ng P.Eng. 
Senior Associate, Electrical Engineering Lead 

Mobile:  
Fax:  

 

Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
100-401 Wellington Street West, Toronto ON M5V 1E7 
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